
Statement Regarding Removal of Refactoring UI PDF  
Dear Valued Readers,

It has come to my attention that due to a technical oversight on my platform, the PDF file of Refactoring UI 
became inadvertently accessible through search engine indexing. I hereby formally declare: Refactoring UI is 
a copyrighted design work authored by Steve Schoger and Adam Wathan, with all rights reserved by the 
creators and their publishers. The unintended distribution constitutes copyright infringement, for which I 
take full responsibility and sincerely apologize.

Corrective actions I have taken:

1. Permanent deletion of all related files from my servers

2. Immediate submission of deindexing requests through Google Search Console

3. Full audit of website assets to ensure compliance

I earnestly encourage everyone to access authentic content exclusively through the official website (https://
www.refactoringui.com/). Respecting intellectual property not only protects creators' rights but sustains 
healthy innovation in our design community.

For any inquiries, please contact me via email on the website.
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